
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

The Information and Communication Technologies Authority (ICTA) is launching a public consultation 

on Implementation of Crowdsourcing-based Platform for Assessment of Quality of Service (QoS) of 

Broadband Internet Services to empower consumers with meaningful information on the quality of their 

Internet connection and to improve Quality of Service. 

The document bears the reference: ICTA/01/2023 and can be viewed on the website of the Authority at 

the following weblink:  https://www.icta.mu/documents/2023/01/Consultation_QOS.pdf  

The public is invited to send its written views, comments and contributions on this consultation, to 

the Executive Director, ICT Authority, 12th Floor The Celicourt, Celicourt Antelme Street, Port 

Louis, or by email to info@icta.mu, by latest 16h00 on 28 February 2023. 
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